Moore, Marsha M.

From:

Larry Frevert < lwfrevert@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 21, 2012 8:05 AM

To:

Thompson, James E.

Subject:

Re: Nuclear Science and Engineering Current Status and Communication

Jim, thanks for the update. This sounds like an excellent plan and I am very supportive of incorporating nuclear engineering into the college of engineering and bringing it into complaince with ABET standards.

If there's anything I can do to provide support, please let me know. Larry Frevert

On Fri, May 18, 2012 at 4:34 PM, Thompson, James E. < ThompsonJE@missouri.edu > wrote:

Memorandum

Date:

May 18, 2012

From:

Jim Thompson, Dean College of Engineering

To:

Ron Wood, Chairman of Deans Engineering Advisory Council and DEAC

members

Don Flora, Chairman of Public Policy Advisory Council and PPAC members

John Conway, President of MU Engineering Alumni Organization and MUEAO officers

CoE Departmental Industrial Advisory Group membership via Department Chairs

Cc:

Brady Deaton, Chancellor

Brian Foster, Provost

George Justice, Dean of the MU Graduate School

Mary Jo Banken, Director of MU News Services

CoE Department Chairs

Subject: Nuclear Science and Engineering Current Status and Communication

Discussions have been on-going to enable Nuclear Engineering Degrees within the College of Engineering. In this regard I have attached the current status document which is now being distributed to MU's constituents. These have been approved by the Chancellor, Provost, Dean of the Graduate School, and me. These summarize the situation and decisions which have been made regarding the Nuclear Science and Engineering Institute (NSEI) and the planning and intentions of the College of Engineering for the Nuclear Engineering Degrees. Please note the commitment made to work with and involve the NSEI faculty in the transition process. The intention is to grow an array of options for students in Engineering for MS and PhD degrees supported by faculty across most departments in the College and the NSEI faculty. I will keep you informed as this process progresses.

James E. Thompson, PhD, PE

Dean and Ketcham Professor

IEEE Fellow

W1025 Thomas and Nell Lafferre Hall

College of Engineering

University of Missouri

Columbia, MO 65211

(573) 882-4378 Phone

(573) 882-2490 FAX

ThompsonJE@missouri.edu

http://engineering.missouri.edu

Moore, Marsha M.

Cc:

From: Lehnen, Sue

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 4:43 PM

To: Churchill, Robert; Clay, Daniel L.; Gabel, Joan T.A.; Jorgensen, Stephen R.; Justice,

George; Miller, Judith F.; Mills, Dean; OBrien, Michael J. (A&S Dean); Oliver, Richard E.;

Olson, Neil; Payne, Thomas L. (CAFNR); Thompson, James E.; Ouart, Michael D.

Staab, Dianna S.; Nistendirk, Sonya; Niemeyer, Michelle S.; Howard, Teresa L.; Vaughn,

Bev; Tonyan, Stacey J.; Hardt, Elizabeth A.; Schlink, Carla S.; Seagraves, Janice E.;

Holsinger, Linda M.; Weston, Katherine Amanda; Harper, Cindy L.

Subject: Emeriti Luncheon

Attachments: 2012 Emeritus Gst lst.xlsx

Please mark your calendar for the Emeriti Luncheon on Monday, July 30, 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the Faculty-Alumni Lounge (S304) of Memorial Union. This seated, served luncheon is co-hosted by Chancellor Deaton and Provost Foster who will participate in the award program.

I will send out formal invitations July 5. If you have any faculty receiving "Emeritus" status this year, and they choose to attend the luncheon, we will need you or a representative from your school to be in attendance to introduce them during the program. I will contact your office approximately one week prior to the event to inform you of your faculty's responses.

Attached is a draft of the guest list so you can see who will be invited from your area. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Sue Lehnen
University Events
University of Missouri
320 Jesse Hall
Columbia, MO 65211
573-882-1989
573-884-4666 (fax)

Moore, Marsha M.

c.	 ٠.	

wvandelicht@gmail.com

Sent:

Monday, May 21, 2012 10:27 PM

To:

Thompson, James E.

Subject:

Re: PPAC Report

Hi Jim,

I talked briefly to Curator Pam Henrickson at Rotary today. I think that the Board of Curators are fully aware of the history of Nuclear Engineering at Mizzou.

Walt

-----Original Message-----From: Thompson, James E.

Sent: Sunday, May 20, 2012 5:50 PM

To: wvandelicht@gmail.com Subject: Re: Fw: PPAC Report

Walt,

Thanks for doing this.

Jim

----- Original message ------- Subject: Fw: PPAC Report

From: "wvandelicht@gmail.com" <wvandelicht@gmail.com>
To: "Thompson, James E." <ThompsonJE@missouri.edu>

CC:

From: wvandelicht@gmail.com<mailto:wvandelicht@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 26, 2012 1:56 PM

To: Jim Thompson<mailto:ThpmpsonJE@missouri.edu>

Subject: PPAC Report

Hi Jim,

I sat at the table with Tim Wolfe at Rotary today. I gave him your PPAC Report and briefly told him the problems that the MU College of Engineering is having with funding. He thanked me for the report and promised that he would read it.

Walt